
Regarding your meeting on April 19, I would like to strongly express my opposition to further 

cannabis cultivation. PLEASE: reread the Mission statement of your entity. Which part do you 

not understand? I realize 'you can't make all of the people happy, all of the time" but on this issue 

I believe close to all of the people are unhappy. From all I have read and heard, the cannabis 

situation is out of control and dysfunctional, if it was even close to being either, and issues of 

water, environment, legality, safety, crime, health, law enforcement, loss of property value and 

other issues of which I am unaware need to be addressed and functionable before even 

considering putting the whole of our beautiful county and quality of life further in jeopardy. Who 

do you think you are to make us pay for your shortsighted greed? Are you afraid to let us VOTE 

on this issue? Are you afraid of an EIR ? If so, why? Respectfully submitted, Charlene D. 

Redwood Valley 


